
PUBLIC NOTICE
DRAFTING OF THE OVERBERG DISTRICT 
MUNICIPALITY’S SPATIAL DEVELOPMENT 

FRAMEWORK (2022)
Notice is hereby given in terms of Sections 21(a) and 28(1) of 
the Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act 32 of 2000), Section 20(3) 
of the Spatial Planning and Land Use Management Act, 2013 
(Act 16 of 2013), and Section 11 of the Western Cape Land 
Use Planning Act, 2014 (Act 13 of 2014) that the draft Overberg 
District Municipal Spatial Development Framework is now 
available for public comment. The SDF was drafted in terms of 
Section 26 of the Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act 32 of 2000), 
Chapter 4, Section 12(1) of the Spatial and Land Use Planning 
Act, and Section 10 of the Western Cape Land Use Planning Act, 
2014 (Act 13 of 2014).

Interested and affected parties are hereby requested to provide 
comments on the draft Overberg District Spatial Development 
Framework.

The abovementioned document is available on the Overberg 
District Municipality’s website at www.odm.org.za. Furthermore, 
the draft document is available for inspection at the municipal 
offices in Bredasdorp.

Motivated comments must reach the municipality on or before 
15 March 2022. Comments received after the closing date 
will not be taken into account. Comments should be directed 
to the Municipal Manager, (Reference: SDF), Private Bag X22, 
Bredasdorp 7280 or e-mail sdf@odm.org.za.

Enquiries may be directed to Francois Kotze at telephone  
028 425 1157 or e-mail fkotze@odm.org.za.

Persons who cannot write are invited to visit the abovementioned 
office of the municipality where they will be assisted to transcribe 
and submit the comments and/or objections.
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